
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We look forward to seeing your child at Art Club, please find below some further 

information for yourself and your child. 

Art Club will run from 3:15pm to 4:30pm on Tuesdays for Years 1, 2 and 3, and 

Thursdays for Years 4, 5 and 6.  This will take place in Miss Wilkinson’s classroom. Once 

dismissed from class at the end of the day, your child will either be accompanied or 

can make their own way to Miss Wilkinson’s classroom. 

They will be dismissed by Mrs Crofts at 4.30pm from Miss Wilkinson’s classroom. Any 

children who are attending After School Club afterwards will be then taken to the 

hall. 

Should you now not require an After School Club place, then please inform the 

school office. 

Children do not require anything additional, just themselves.  

Although Art Club will have a more relaxed atmosphere, we want all the children to 

enjoy their time here and the same good behaviour is expected at Art Club as it is in 

school time. Unacceptable behaviour will result in your child losing their place. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mrs Crofts 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


